
 
A MESSAGE FROM THE PTG 

 
Dear Nazareth Families, 
 

We hope this email finds you and your families happy, healthy and safe. 
We all know that this has not been the year that any of us could have 
predicted, but we are blessed to be a part of the Nazareth community.  We 
are also blessed that we have been able to continue with many of our 
Nazareth traditions, all reimagined and redesigned to keep us connected and 
close (in a socially distanced manner, of course).   

 
Another tradition within the Nazareth community is showing our 

gratitude and love to the teachers and staff who care for and love our 
children every day.  Never in the history of education have we asked more of 

our teachers and staff then right now!  Some of you have asked 
how you can get cards and gifts to your teachers and the staff. If 
you would like to give a card and/or gift to your teachers and/or 
staff, please drop them off in the auditorium on one of the 
following days and times and look for the table that correlates 
with your grade(s): 
 

● Wednesday, December 16​, between 8 a.m. and 3 p.m. 
● Thursday, December 17​, between 8 a.m. and 3 p.m. 
● Friday, December 18​, between 8 a.m. and 12 noon 

 
If you have any questions and/or concerns, please email us at 
nazarethschoolptg@gmail.com  
 
We wish you all the best this holiday season and in 2021. Merry Christmas and 
Happy New Year! 
 

Aimee Sage, Outgoing PTG President 
Polly Sipper, Incoming PTG President 
PTG Board Members  

mailto:nazarethschoolptg@gmail.com

